
Elderbank Primary School / Home Information 

Classbase 9 – Mrs Mclean Term 4 2024-25 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We had a lovely term three where we celebrated Elderbank Primary School turning 10.  We are 

very proud of how hard the children worked in making the celebrations so special.  As always, if 

you have any questions about anything please get in touch, we are here to help. 

Mrs Mclean Class Teacher and Miss Wardrope EYP 

Health and Wellbeing 

This term we will continue to encourage the children to take responsibility for their personal 

belongings as they are making fantastic progress.  We will also look at handling and learning about 

different foods.  Furthermore, we will investigate what we can eat and drink to help us grow and 

keep healthy. In PE, we will start to look at patterns of movement and moving in time 

to music. 

Numeracy and Maths 

The children will be looking at shape and measure this term.  We will investigate objects 

and shapes to see how we can identify and match them to real life objects.  We are also 

going to explore different items in our world whilst looking at size, weight and length.  The 

children will continue to extend their knowledge on number processes through planned 

activities, play-based opportunities, songs and outdoor learning. 

Literacy 

In Literacy the children will continue to work on their fine motor skills to support 

their pencil control and letter formation.  They will use their reading books to 

develop simple comprehension skills whilst also exploring sounds, letters and words.  

Finally we will focus on developing their listening skills by following simple 

instructions.  

Inter-Disciplinary Learning 

Our topic this term is looking at spring and we will read The Very Hungry Caterpillar 

to support this.  We will cover the changing of the seasons and how we can record 

the different weather.  Furthermore, we will observe living things in the 

environment and how we can help to look after them. 

  

Information 

 Any important information will be communicated through Seesaw. 

 PE is on a Monday and a Thursday and our Outdoor Learning day is a Wednesday. 

 We are a nut free school. We have pupils and members of staff with allergies so please 

don’t bring snacks with nuts to school (Nutella/hazelnut chocolate spread, snickers, 

bueno etc.). Thank you. 


